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KEY HIGHLIGHTS:  
  

DATE: 25th February, 2024 TIMINGS: 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

VENUE: ROOM 412, 4th floor  

NO OF PARTICIPANTS: 50  
  
  

Dr. Anuja Soni (TEACHER IN-CHARGE) 

Prof. Arpita Sharma                                          

Mr. Sanjeet Kumar  
    
Sanganika, the computer science society of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College, organized 

a heartwarming Alumni Meet on February 25, 2024, which turned out to be a wonderful 

reunion of the institution's esteemed alumni. The event served as a platform for alumni 

from the very first batch to connect with and address the current batches, fostering a 

sense of camaraderie and mentorship within the community.  

  

The alumni meet commenced with a warm welcome extended to the distinguished alumni 

who graced the occasion with their presence. Alumni from the inaugural batch were in 

attendance, bringing with them a wealth of experiences and memories from their time at 

  

  



the college. The meet provided an opportunity for them to reminisce about their college 

days and reconnect with former classmates and faculty members.  

  

Following a delightful lunch arranged within the college premises, the alumni engaged in 

interactive sessions with the present batches. They generously shared their valuable 

insights, drawing from their professional experiences and personal journeys since 

graduating from the institution. The discussions encompassed a wide range of topics, 

including career guidance, industry trends, and the importance of continued learning and 

skill development in today's fast-paced world.  

  

Highlights:  

All alumni from the very first batch enthusiastically participated in the event. The alumni 

enjoyed a sumptuous lunch, providing an opportunity for casual conversations and 

camaraderie.  

Interactive sessions facilitated meaningful exchanges between alumni and current 

students, fostering mentorship and knowledge-sharing.  

  

Conclusion:  

The Alumni Meet organized by Sanganika on February 25, 2024, was a resounding 

success, bringing together alumni from the inaugural batch in a spirit of celebration and 

camaraderie. The event not only provided an opportunity for alumni to reconnect with 

their alma mater but also facilitated valuable interactions with current students, offering 

guidance and inspiration for their academic and professional journeys ahead. Such 

initiatives play a vital role in strengthening the bond between the institution and its alumni 

community, paving the way for continued collaboration and support in the years to come. 

Sanganika looks forward to organizing more such reunions in the future, further enriching 

the college experience for students and alumni alike  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  

  
  

  



  
 

 

 

  
  
 

  



 



 

      


